
 

Madame President, 
 
I would like to congratulate you, the Croatian Presidency team and all those who have contributed to 
the hard work on the Dubrovnik Declaration just adopted. While Hungary supported the adoption of 
the Political Declaration, like the delegation of France, I need to point out that we would have 
preferred a more thorough consultation process producing a text that could have been fully supported 
by all States Parties without any reservation. Nonetheless, we consider the adoption of the Dubrovnik 
Declaration as an important achievement of the Review Conference which will not only guide our 
further deliberations but will hopefully pave the way for decisions to be taken on other important 
issues on our agenda, such as financing the Implementation Support Unit. 
 
Thank you Madam President        
 
  
 


